
 

  
 
 
 
  

Advisory No. 58, s. 2024 
October 01, 2024 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001 

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 
 

Language Competency Training 
 

 The Benguet State University International Language Center (BSU - ILC) Office 
would like to extend their invitation to their three (3)-day face-to-face language competency 
training-workshop entitled “HANDLE THE PEN AND THE MICROPHONE WITH EASE: 
EXPRESS YOUR THOUGHTS IN CREATIVE SPEAKING AND TECHNICAL WRITING” on 
November 13-15, 2024 (Wednesday-Friday) at Benguet State University. 
 

There will be an investment fee of ₱3,000.00 for professionals and a student rate of 
₱2,400.00 per head, respectively. Participation of interested DepEd 

officials/personnel/students is personal and on a voluntary basis and shall be subjected 
to no-disruption-of-classes policy as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled 
“Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-On-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith”.  

 
For registration, please refer to this link: https://forms.gle/P3MumekHnKyvabZw5. 

As to payment concerns, please personally visit the University Cashier’s Office. 
 
 For inquiries, clarification, or assistance, please contact: 

• Jhordan T. Cuilan, PhD, Director 

• Telephone: 074-248-0014 

• Email: ilc@bsu.edu.ph 
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